
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Broome Street Academy Charter High School 

Board of Trustees Meeting Announcement 

 
(New York, NY) December 11, 2024 – Broome Street Academy Charter High School will 

conduct a Board Meeting on Wednesday, December 11, 2024, at 9:00 am at Broome 
Street Academy, 555 Broome Street, 5th Floor, in Manhattan. To join the meeting on 

zoom, please use the following link: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82749116181?pwd=dm9DVUVRcWdWbXpmcWdLb1p4N29vUT09 
 

Meeting ID: 827 4911 6181 
Passcode: 121555 
 

The meeting may also be viewed at one or more locations that are uncertain as of the 
date of this notice.  If you would like that information, please call Lynnette Ford at (646) 
989-3684.  

 
About Broome Street Academy Charter High School 

 
Broome Street Academy (BSA) is a tuition-free public charter high school devoted to 

providing students the necessary skills and support to graduate prepared for a 
successful future beyond high school. Our admissions policy gives preference to 
siblings and students who are homeless, in foster care, or from low-performing 

schools. 

 
BSA is uniquely situated within our community partner, The Door. Founded in 1972, 
The Door empowers educationally and economically disadvantaged youth to reach 

their potential by providing a complete range of services all under one roof. Each year 
over 11,000 young people from all five New York City boroughs come to The Door to 

access a multitude of supports and services. 
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